
 

V_25_02_2025 

Dear Madame, dear Sir,  
 
By this letter we kindly remind you that for all FIM Enduro events, all participants will need to prepare 
their motorcycle and equipment in conformity with the 2025 Enduro Technical Rules. These rules can 
be downloaded here: 
 
https://www.fim-moto.com/en/documents?tx_solr%5Bq%5D=enduro+technical 
 
We want to focus your attention to these points: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Sincerely yours, 
Miguel Sánchez Ungría 

CTI Coordinator 


